Village of Coxsackie

Public Hearing Minutes

April 12, 2018


2018-2019 Proposed Tentative Budget


The Public Hearing was called to order by Trustee Stephen Hanse at 6:30 p.m. Present were Trustee Stephen Hanse, Trustee Joseph Ellis and Trustee Dianne Ringwald. Mayor Mark Evans and Trustee Donald Daoust was absent.

Mayor Evans opened the meeting to public comment.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Patricia Maxwell asked if the Board would increase the Farmer’s Market line item to reflect their request to hold a 4th of July event this year. 
The Board made the requested changes to the Farmer’s Market budget line. 

There were no further public comments made.

A motion to adjourn the Public Hearing was made by Trustee Ellis and seconded by Trustee Ringwald. Trustee Hanse voted yes. Trustee Ellis voted yes. Trustee Ringwald voted yes. The motion carried. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:55 p.m.


Respectfully submitted, 


Nikki Bereznak
Clerk

